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Mike DeWine, Governor    Jon Husted, Lt. Governor    Kumar Subramanian, President   Harry Kamdar, Exec. Director 

December 6, 2022 

To: Michael Bender 

Business Advocate 

Jacob Ritzenhaler 

Regulatory Policy Advocate 

Office of the Lt. Governor, Jon Husted 

From: Harry Kamdar, M.B.A. 

Executive Director 

Ohio State Dental Board 

Subject: Common Sense Initiative (CSI) Review 

The Ohio State Dental Board has received notices that the CSI Office does not have any

recommendations for the following rule packages: 

4715-3 

4715-5 

4715-6 

4715-7 

4715-11 

Based on your approval of the rule packages, the Ohio State Dental Board will proceed with 

the formal filing of all reviewed rules through the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review 

(JCARR). 

Should you have any questions concerning this Memorandum of Response to file, please feel

free to contact me or Justin Sheridan, Chief Legal Counsel at justin.sheridan@den.ohio.gov.  
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